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Notice to Potential Proposers: 

 
BULLETIN NUMBER 5 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 692-SH FOR 
ARMED AND UNARMED SECURITY GUARD SERVICES 

 

This Bulletin Number 5 is being issued to provide notification that Request for Proposals 
(RFP) 692-SH for Armed and Unarmed Security Guard Services has been cancelled.  It is 
the County’s intent to reissue a new RFP in the near future. All proposers who expressed 
interest in the subject RFP will remain on our notification list.   

 

 


